
 

   
                    
 

1 November, 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers 
 
 

KINDERGARTEN REQUIREMENTS – 2023 
 

 
Welcome to Kindergarten, 2023. To assist us with our teaching and learning programs for the year 
the students will be required to purchase from the school, workbooks and paper/craft items. These 
will appear on your Term 1 family account. 
 
 
Children will be required to bring the following items: (no labels required): 

• 2 x rolls of paper towel 
• 2 x large boxes of tissues 
• 10 x large glue sticks (Blu Bostik please) 
• 2 x packets of baby wipes 
• 2 Staedtler black whiteboard markers 

 
Please note the students DO NOT require their own pencil case 

 
Additional items labelled with your child’s name: 

• An old big T-shirt with no ties or buttons. Long sleeve is preferred as it protects winter 
uniform 

• Headphones for iPad and computer work in a labelled zip lock bag 
• USB to save work 

 
All items can be sent to school on your Best Start appointment day. 
 
 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and support. 
 
 
 
Mrs Lee Hodkinson 
Assistant Principal 

 
 

 

GLENHAVEN PUBLIC SCHOOL 
Phone: 9634 3675 Fax: 9899 5911     
74A Glenhaven Road, Glenhaven, NSW, 2156 
E-mail: glenhaven-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Website: www.glenhaven-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 


